
 

 
From: Squirrell, Sarah <Sarah.Squirrell@vermont.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 10:28 AM 
To: Anne Donahue <ADonahue@leg.state.vt.us>; Barber, Karen <Karen.Barber@vermont.gov>; 
Albert, Peter <palbert@brattlebororetreat.org> 
Cc: William Lippert <WLIPPERT@leg.state.vt.us>; Lori Houghton <LHoughton@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: RE: Donahue;_Brattleboro_Retreat;_conditions_of_State_funding  
  
Good morning,  
  
Thank you Anne for your work on this. Yes, DMH has reviewed this and it matches our 
understanding.  
  
Sarah 
  

Sarah Squirrell, MS 

Commissioner, Department of Mental Health 

 
280 State Drive, NOB 2 North 
Waterbury, VT 05671-2010 
Phone:  802-241-0137 
Fax:       802-241-0100 
  
COVID-19 AND MENTAL HEALTH—VERMONT DMH IS HERE. 
Mental Health Information for Individuals, Families and Providers (UPDATED DAILY HERE) 
Send Questions to: AHS.DMHCOVID19Info@vermont.gov 
  

 
  
From: Anne Donahue <ADonahue@leg.state.vt.us>  
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 4:11 PM 
To: Barber, Karen <Karen.Barber@vermont.gov>; Albert, Peter 
<palbert@brattlebororetreat.org> 
Cc: Squirrell, Sarah <Sarah.Squirrell@vermont.gov>; William Lippert 
<WLIPPERT@leg.state.vt.us>; Lori Houghton <LHoughton@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Fw: Donahue;_Brattleboro_Retreat;_conditions_of_State_funding 
  
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust 
the sender. 

Hello, 
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Attached is Katie McLinn's draft and cleanup of the language Karen sent Friday 
afternoon. I'll forward the separate section regarding the Green Mountain Care Board 
when I get it (among the division of duties, Jen is doing that piece separately), but I think 
that's pretty straightforward. 
Karen -- I did take out the contracted "hours" terminology, but had the direct statutory 
cite put in instead -- that's the 1 FTE statewide. (It just sounded odd to say "hours.") 

If folks could touch base Tuesday by 11 to say whether this matches their 
understanding, that would be helpful, as that is when we have it on the agenda again. 
Thanks, 
Anne 
 


